
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            
Head Teacher  
Mr. R. Baker                            

  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
Newsletter No 34 – 14th June, 2019 
 
  
Celebration of the Sacraments 
 
On Saturday 15th June 2019 at 9.30 am, 18 of our children will be receiving the sacrament of the Eucharist.  They will be receiving 
for the first time the Body and Blood of Our Lord. 
 
On Wednesday 19th June 2019 at 7 pm, Year 6 children will receive the sacrament of Confirmation and Bishop Pargeter will be 
celebrating with us. 
 
Each mass is in St. Wilfrid’s Church and we hope that children from the juniors can join us as part of the choir.  Children are asked 
to come in school uniform. 
 
Holy Communion - by 9.15am and picked up at approximately 10.45 am; 
Confirmation – by 6.45 pm and picked up at approximately 8.15 pm. 
 
School Masses 
 
Masses continue to on Friday’s at 9.05 am and all are invited to join us each week.  
 
Parents Meeting for New Nursery children starting in September 2019 
 
The meeting for our new parents will be held in the school hall on Monday 24th June at 2.30 pm.  This is an opportunity to meet the 
teachers and find out more about the Nursery curriculum. 
  
Behaviour Awards 
Green Badge: Aimee, Muhammad N, Oliver C, Lauron 
Pink Badges: Vanessa, Inaya S, Ailijah, Costi-Iulian, Maja, Wiktoria S 
Purple Badges: Beatriz, Dillon, Kaydan, Gabriel SJ, Dante, Micah, Jeremiah, Christian O, Niall, Shianne 
Red Badges: Martie, Nabeel, Amaya, Asaad, Preston, Elijah, Kyron, Jessica LB, Iga, Chanselle, Amy J, Benisson, Sumaia 
Lilac Badges: Maria G, Oliver S, Ava-Grace, Sebastian, Leo-Soleil, Ebony, Naomi 
Yellow Badges: Kharis, Joel-Eli, Riley G, Eleizer, Zane 
Orange Badges: 
White Badges: Alexandru 
 
STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 

Nursery Klay, Eliza 
Reception CT Jethro 
Reception SS Summer 
Year 1LP Whole Class and Mayla 
Year 1R Asaad and Vanessa 
Year 2M Zainab 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     
ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
& NURSERY UNIT 
Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 
Telephone: 0121 675 3319 
E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
 



                                                                                

     

                
 
      

Year 2R Lacey-Mae and Oliver S. 
Year 3B Oliver and Hollie 
Year 3M Aammar 
Year 4B Whole Class 
Year 4G Whole Class 
Year 5H Martyna 
Year 5M Kian 
Year 6G Zaidane 
Year 6T Wiktoria 
SPORTS AWARD Demi, Hanan, Shianne, Szymon, Amy and Bilha. 
MUSIC AWARD Sarah 6T 
WISE OWL AWARD Joel- Eli 

 
Well done everyone! 
 
Period –  3/6/19-7/6/19 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayers 
 
Sadly, I have to tell you that Mrs. Harrison’s sister died on Wednesday.  Please keep the family in your prayers at this most 
difficult of times. 
 
Happy Father’s Day to all of our Dad’s for Sunday!  Have a good weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
R Baker and staff 
 
 
 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 91.6% 
Reception SS 93% 
Year 1LP 93% 
Year 1R 95.6% 
Year 2M 92.6% 
Year 2R 94.3% 
Year 3B 95.7% 
Year 3M 94.6% 
Year 4B 96.3% 
Year 4G 95.1% 
Year 5H 92.8% 
Year 5M 92.7% 
Year 6G 95.1% 
Year 6T 94.2% 
Totals 94.1% 


